
   

   

          

               

        

             

           

              

    

            

              

             

             

              

  

       

       

      

   

      

 

                  

    

   

 

   

  

  

  

            

             

                 

 

 

  

____________________________________ 

Pathfinder Boys Basketball Sign-Up 

Dear Parents or Guardians: 

Boys basketball practice will be held after school starting on TUESDAY, December 7th, from 3:30-

5:00pm. The Boys Basketball Team is open to all male and male-identified students in grades 6, 7 and 8 who 

are interested in playing basketball for Pathfinder in the 2018 season. 

All students wishing to participate with the boys basketball team this school year must come prepared with 

water, proper shoes, snacks and appropriate attire to wear for running and moving with the basketball. Any 

students who are not prepared will not be allowed to practice. All participating students MUST have a physical 

on file with the school to participate! 

Mr. Ade Turner, our new 8th grade instructor, will be our head coach this year! 

To make sure that ALL boys have the chance for a quality basketball season, we will be splitting the practices 

times starting the week of December 9th with JUNIOR VARSITY practicing from 3:30-4:30pm and VARSITY 

practicing from 4:30-6pm ON MONDAYS and Junior Varsity practicing from 2:20-4:30 and Varsity practicing 

from 4:30-6pm on WEDNESDAYS in the Pathfinder gym. All players will know which team they are a part of by 

Friday, December 6th. 

Practices at a glance for the next couple weeks: 

Tuesday, December 7th 3:30-5:30pm ALL PRACTICE TOGETHER 

Friday, December 10th: 3:30-5:00pm ALL PRACTICE TOGETHER 

Tuesday, December 14th: Varsity 3:30-5:00 and JV 4:30-6pm 

Friday, December 17th: Varsity 3:30-5:00 and JV 4:30-6pm 

Please fill out this form using the Adobe Fill and Sign function and send it via email OR print it out, and send a 

picture to Leanna before the first practice. 

Email completed forms to: LLHeritage@seattleschools.org 

Player Name: __________________________________ 

Player Grade: ___________  

Parent/Guardian(s) Name(s): _______________________________  _____________________________  

Cell phone number(s): ______________________________  _____________________________  

E-mail(s):  _________________________________  _________________________________  

I understand that Boys Basketball practice will begin on Tuesday, December 7th after school from 3:30-5:00pm. 

I understand that Pathfinder does not supply transportation after practice for students and arrangements must 

be made for my child to be picked up no later than 5:10pm from the rear lot adjacent to the gymnasium. 

Parent/Guardian Signature 
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